
      
 
     Dear Cross Country Coach: 
 
     Winters High School will host the Blizzard Cross Country meet on Saturday, September 11,  
     2010.  We would like to invite your teams to attend.  We will have junior high and high  
     school divisions.  The meet will be held at the Winters Country Club located 5 miles  
     south of Winters.  Entry forms need to be returned by September 4.   
 
     Sincerely, 
     Deb Whittenburg 
     ______________________________________________________________________ 
                                                                                                                                                           
     WINTERS HIGH SCHOOL 
     CROSS COUNTRY MEET 
     Saturday, September 11, 2010 
     Location:    Winters Country Club (golf course) 
     Parking:      On access road outside of Country Club 
     Entry Fee:   $8 / runner, $50 per team 
                         ($200.00 – max per school) 
                        Each school may enter as many runners as they wish. Your first 5 finishers  
                        will be scored as your team. 
                       
                        (Times are approx., we will run the next division as soon as one is finished) 
     Divisions:    High School Boys                 9:00 AM 
                         High School Girls                  9:30 AM 
                         7th  Grade Girls                     10:00 AM 
                         8th Grade Girls                      10:30 AM 
                        Junior High Boys                   11:00 AM 
 
     Distance:    Girls & Jr. High Divisions     2 miles 
                        High School Boys                  3 miles 
 
     Awards:      Medals for the top 10 finishers.  Team plaques will be awarded in all 
                        Divisions. 
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